Leonardville, Kansas
May 6, 1943

Mr. Forrest C., Allen

Director of fFhysical Education
University of Kanssas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear HMr., Allen:

I received a letter from you asking
about my plans for attending college. My
plans for the coming school year are most
uncertain. With one brother in the ser-
vice and more work on the farm it becomes
more difficult to make plans, although I
will remember Kansas University if plans
are made for my attending college.

Sincerely yours.

-

Donald Uhlenhop




